
  
 

Luke 1:31 And behold, you will conceive in your womb and bear a son, and you shall call 
his name Jesus. 32 He will be great and will be called the Son of the Most High. 

2 Samuel 7:14 I will be to him a father, and he shall be to me a son. 

 

Luke 1:32b And the Lord God will give to him the throne of his father David,  

2 Samuel 7:12 When your days are fulfilled and you lie down with your fathers, I will 
raise up your offspring after you, who shall come from your body, and I will establish his 
kingdom.  

 

Luke 1:33 and he will reign over the house of Jacob forever, and of his kingdom there 
will be no end.” 

2 Samuel 7:13 He shall build a house for my name, and I will establish the throne of his 
kingdom forever. 

 

 

Gen. 1:26 Then God said, “Let us make man in our image, after our likeness. And let them 
have dominion over the fish of the sea and over the birds of the heavens and over the 
livestock and over all the earth and over every creeping thing that creeps on the earth.” 
27 So God created man in his own image, in the image of God he created him; male and 
female he created them. 

 

 

  
 

  
 



  
 

Revelation 5:9 “Worthy are you to take the scroll and to open its seals, for you were 
slain, and by your blood you ransomed people for God from every tribe and language and 
people and nation, 10 and you have made them a kingdom and priests to our God, and 
they shall reign on the earth.” 

 

 

Revelation 7:9 After this I looked, and behold, a great multitude that no one could 
number, from every nation, from all tribes and peoples and languages, standing before 
the throne and before the Lamb, clothed in white robes, with palm branches in their 
hands, 10 and crying out with a loud voice, “Salvation belongs to our God who sits on the 
throne, and to the Lamb!”  

 

 

Revelation 21:3 And I heard a loud voice from the throne saying, “Behold, the dwelling 
place of God is with man. He will dwell with them, and they will be his people, and God 
himself will be with them as their God. 4 He will wipe away every tear from their eyes, 
and death shall be no more, neither shall there be mourning, nor crying, nor pain 
anymore, for the former things have passed away.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


